
Newsletter – WC 28th October 2024
              Inspiring success through learning, community and faith.
                I can do all things through Christ who strengthens me 
             – Philippians 4:13
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A massive St John’s well done to all 
our Silverdale Stars this week.

Steve Edge
For doing breakfast club whilst Mia was off 
school and planting some lovely flowers at 

the front of school!
Mrs Taylor and Angela

For coming into school over the holidays and 
opening up

The Leaf Fairy
For tidying up the leaves outside school and 

being so discreet no one knows who you are!

Thank you so much to Carly Taylor who has 
said she will be chair of the PTA and to Andy 
Fenny who has said that he will be vice chair. 

Vicky Cartledge has said she is happy to 
continue to be treasurer.  We just need a 

secretary now.  Our first committee meeting 
will be next Thursday, where we will be 

discussing the Christmas fair.  16:30 in school

PTA

Mathletics

Well done to these children who have got their first 
‘firsts’ in Mathletics for this academic year.

Week 3  WC 04.11.24 

Lunches

Enrichment Clubs
We have a range of exciting enrichment clubs 

starting this week.  
Please see the timetable on the website.  

TAG rugby  - Monday £5 per session 
Coding  - Wednesday £2 per session 

Superball Paul  - Thursday  £5 per session 
Football  - Friday £5 per session 

We have been reviewing breakfast club and 
after school club.  As always, we want to 

maintain ‘wrap around care’ for our pupils- 
supporting our working families and giving 

children quality snacks, play and social time.
After half term, the timings of wrap around 

care will be changing.  
Breakfast club will start at 07:45 in a morning.  

The cost of this will be £4.50. £2.00 after 
08:30

The first session of after school club will be 
extended to 16:30 and will now cost £4.75.  

The second session will run from 16:30-17:30, 
and will be at a cost of £3.75.

(Children going to after school club after an 
enrichment club will be charged £4.00)

AFTER SCHOOL CLUB WILL FINISH AT 17:30.

IMPORTANT CHANGES 
WRAP AROUND CARE

Christmas Cards

The children will be selling poppies, key rings, 
snap bands etc WC 4th November. Our 

remembrance service will be at 11am at 
BLEASDALE SCHOOL

Royal British Legion

There will be a short, interactive performance on 
Friday 15nd November from Destiny Africa, 

Children’s Choir.  All welcome to see this amazing 
choir all the way from Uganda 

Destiny AfricaDestiny AfricaDestiny Africa

The Children have all been very busy and have 
put a lot of effort into designing their own 
Christmas Picture. Please see PDF which 

provides details of how to log in to 
Mychildsart to view this. This website has a 

great variety of gifts for the family. 

Trick or Treat Sweets

If anyone has any unwanted sweets from last 
night, it would be great if these could be donated 
to the school for our Christmas Fair. 

http://www.silverdale.lancs.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/10/Clubs-letter-2nd-Autumn-Term-2024.pdf
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